
From: Justin Ramesar 
Sent: June 6, 2022 7:29 PM 
To: Town Clerks <TownClerk@oakville.ca> 
Subject: 193 Nautical Blvd 
 
Regarding the application for a new sub division at 193 Nautical Blvd. This proposal will cause 
significant disruption to the neighborhood community;  
 
Can you please confirm the construction timeline for the project?  Can you please confirm 
measures taken to minimize impact on the community for noise and dust?  
 Can you please confirm the route proposed for the dump trucks and cleanup dialy throughout the 
project? Can you please confirm where the school bus stop will change?  
Can you please confirm contact information for the developer for issues related to community 
impact during construction? 
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter 
 
Regards 
 
Justin Ramesar 
230 Vellwood Common  
Oakville L6L 0E8 
416 879 9109 
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